
BRESCOME  BARTON  
STERLING VINTNERS  WORLDWIDE WINES 
P.O. BOX 481 

, INC. 69 DEFCO PARK ROAD 
NORTH HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06473 
TELEPHONE (203) 239-4901  FAX (203) 234-9951 

            
February 24, 2022 

 
Department of Consumer Protection Liquor Control Division 
Attention: M. Caitlin S. Anderson, Director 
450 Columbus Blvd, Suite 901 
Hartford, CT 06103 
 
RE:  Brescome Barton, Inc. – Closed Friday, 2/25/22, Delivering Saturday, 2/26/22 

/ Credit Terms 
 
Director Anderson: 
 
Brescome Barton, Inc. will be closing our offices and will not be making any deliveries on 
Friday, February 25, 2022, due to the Winter Storm Watch for Connecticut and the 
probability of icy and dangerous road conditions. Brescome will be delivering on Saturday, 
February 26, 2022. 
 
Brescome Barton is seeking approval to extend customer credit terms for customers 
who are on open credit terms as of the close of business on Thursday, February 24th. 
Brescome has requested and received approval for similar weather-related business 
closures in the past.  
 
If approved, customers would receive orders on Saturday, February 26, even if the 
customer has an invoice coming 30 days due on Friday, February 25th. 
 
The projected number of accounts impacted by the credit terms should be limited. 
 
For your review and consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions of need 
additional information. 
 
Best regards,  

 
Mark J. Sirois 
Director of Compliance 
 
 
 
 
CC:  Kevin Kranzler 
 Robert Sussler 

Mark Messier 

All wholesalers may extend credit of retailers one extra day from 
February 25, 2022 to February 26, 2022 due to anticipated winter 
weather impacting normal retail and wholesale operations; in order
to receive the extra day extension, the retailer's 30-day period 
must expire on February 25, 2022.  Said retailers may still receive 
deliveries on February 26, 2022.
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